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June Board Report

Principals’ Report
This year our focus at Napi was to meet the academic and social-emotional needs of all our students.

It is a pleasure to say that Napi staff has provided direct student instruction for 14 months remotely.
We have been online with students since day 1 and our Napi staff is proud of that. As we get ready
for summer break our staff is busy setting up for a drive up award ceremony, field days, and sending
our Napi students off to summer break with a bang.

Family Literacy Night

For the month of May, Napi staff hosted two virtual family literacy nights and one in person. Remote
activities are a challenge to plan and coordinate, but we were able to host them and get it done. Our
last and in person family literacy night was the parking lot BINGO in which we hosted 13 families in
the parking lot with a red hot dog dinner and BINGO. It was great to see students, parents, and staff
enjoy a great meal and BINGO.

This week at Napi we are hosting our fun days at the football field for both cohorts. We had field
games, BBQ, color run, popsicles, and finished with ice creams at Nations Burger Station. This was
all possible with the team work of the awesome staft at Napi.

SBAC Testing/Benchmark Testing
Napi is proud to present a 89% SBAC completion rate, this was hard to accomplish with remote

students. Students that refused to come into the building to test all signed an opt out form. Mr.
Andreas and Ms. Racine collected 72 signatures for the opt out form by doing home visits. Napi has
a 92% completion rate for ISIP benchmark and 87% completion rate for AimsWeb benchmark
assessments.

Instructional Coaches Report
May was a busy month, with the coaches assisting with benchmark assessments and completing the

SBAC testing with students. We finalized the curriculum check-in forms for staff and are helping to
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transition the new librarian with learning the Destiny/Follet library media program and system. Both
coaches have been bar-coding materials not yet made available to the public, and keeping up with
inventory in the absence of a librarian at our school. Coaching cycles have been minimal; coaches
working only with specific staff who need assistance. Both coaches continued to perform
walkthroughs and helped collect ELA and Math data. In the absence of our principal, the coaches
have stepped up to provide the assistant principal with as much support as needed to help her run her
school smoothly. Our final Family Literacy night was planned and executed by the Napi SLT and
was attended by more than 30 parents and families. The coaches had provided most of the planning
materials, and recruited the rest of the staff to help in preparing bingo bags, prizes, snacks, gift cards,
and entertainment! We had such a great time!

Parking Lot BINGO
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